
From: Duane Parrish <dparrish@scprt.com>
Required: Carolyn Vanagelcvanagel@hhiconcours.com

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
connertb@hotmail.comconnertb@hotmail.com

Subject: Canceled: FW: Governor's letter
Location:

When: 8/17/2013 1:30:00 PM - 2:30:00 PM

When: 12:30pm – 1:30pm, August 17
-----------------------------------
Katherine & Duane,  Hope you are both well and having a terrific end of summer. We are very busy here in Hilton Head filled with 
excitement and anticipation for our event being this year at the Port Royal Golf Club next to the Westin. We are already
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